
 

  

 

 

 

 

November 14, 2024 

 

Re: Letter of Intent 

 

 

This letter of intent is for the Petition to Annex the property owned by RVS McKinney #1, LP in the Extra 

Territorial Jurisdiction (ETJ) of the City of McKinney. This tract is approximately 29.74 acres on a single lot. This 

site is not currently within McKinney ETJ limits. 

  

Let us know if you need any additional information. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Victor Mendiola, Owner 

RVS McKinney #1, LP     

 

 

Taylor Blanchard, PE | Owners Representative 

 

 

 




